
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wraysbury Primary School needs your help!  We have the chance to win £5000 worth of 
book tokens which would allow us to buy lots of lovely new books for our school library.  
National Book Tokens are running their annual competition for schools and all we need you 
to do is click on the link below to access the National Book Tokens website and follow the 
instructions. 

Enter the competition online, it only takes a minute: http://nbt.gift/schools 

You can also get your relatives and friends involved. The more votes we have the more 
chance we have of winning the book tokens.  By nominating Wraysbury Primary School you 
even get the chance of winning £100 of tokens for yourself! 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Mrs Sammi Broadway 

KS1 English Leader 
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